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🎉 Invitation to Parents: Careers Day 🎉 

 
📅 Date: Friday 23rd May 2025 

🕒 Time: 9am 

📍 Location: Loxdale primary School 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to invite you to our Year 6 Careers Day! This exciting event aims to inspire and guide our Year 6 

students as they explore potential careers for their future. 

 

🌟 We Need Your Help! 🌟 

 

Your experience and insights are invaluable to our students. We would love for you to join us and share your career 

journey, skills, and advice. Whether you are a doctor, engineer, artist, builder, entrepreneur, or any other 

professional, your story can make a difference. 

 

How You Can Participate (you can choose):  

 

🎤 Guest Speaker: Share your career story and answer questions from the students. 

🛠️ Interactive Workshops: Conduct a hands-on activity related to your profession. 

🎪 Career Booths: Set up a booth with information and materials about your career. 

 

Please let us know if you can join us by Friday 16th May. You can RSVP by contacting Mrs Mould or leaving a message 

with the office.  

 

Thank you for your support in helping our students dream big and plan for their future! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Mould  

Assistant Head/SENDCO/KS2 Phase Leader. 

 

 


